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All S.T.S. members, 

 

New Jersey Department of Children and Families contacted S.T.S. with regards to rolling out a new program designed to be used as 

another tool to remind drivers to check their vehicles for sleeping children.  

 

After reviewing the information our board has agreed to partner with the Department of Children and Families. 

 

The program is a very simple one. Together we have developed a sticker that should to be placed inside and above passenger door so 

drivers can easily see the message as they exit the vehicle.  

 

The stickers are FREE and available to districts and contractors to use in their vehicles. 

 

As stated above this is just another tool to use in helping drivers avoid an extremely serious situation by leaving a sleeping child on their 

vehicle. 

 

We strongly encourage everyone to take advantage of this free item. 

 

To order: 

 
Please email your request and quantity of stickers to Deryl McElvarr at deryl.mcelvarr@dcf.state.nj.us.   
Include in your e-mail where to send the stickers that have been ordered. 
Stickers are currently being printed and will be mailed once they're available which should be prior to school 
opening. 
 
A sample of the sticker is also attaché. 

 

Have a SAFE and smooth school year!!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ray Kuehner 

President S.T.S. of New Jersey 
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